Lauren Rapacioli
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Sent: 03 February 2017 12:38
To: Lauren Rapacioli
Subject: Re: Lambolle Road

Dear Lauren,

I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for providing such an efficient and
professional service. You are all always one step ahead, and your attention to detail, with regard to ensuring
all aspects of letting and management are covered, is second to none.

Many thanks,

Andrew



